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Proposed Revisions to the Western Power Network Access 
Arrangement 2017/18 to 2021/22 
 
PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is currently conducting its review of Western Power’s 
proposed revisions to its network access arrangement, submitted under the Electricity Networks 
Access Code 2004. 

The submission period to respond to Western Power’s proposed revisions to its network access 
arrangement and the ERA’s Issues Paper has now closed.   

Public submissions received by the ERA are now available on its website. 

BACKGROUND 

The ERA published Western Power’s proposed revisions on 6 October 2017 with an 
accompanying notice inviting public submissions.   

The original deadline for submissions was extended to 4:00pm (WST), Monday, 11 December 
2017 in response to a number of requests from interested parties seeking extra time to consider 
and respond to the information provided by Western Power in its submission to the ERA. 
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Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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